
Montrose Primary School 
Prep 2025 Information 

IS YOUR CHILD STARTING SCHOOL IN 2025? 
These are the details of the outstanding transition 
program we offer at Montrose Primary School. We look 
forward to meeting you and welcoming you into our vibrant 
school community! 
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“At the Heart of the Community”

Orientation Day

Parent Info NightTransition Sessions

Prep 2025 Info NightBook a School Tour
We welcome parents to call and arrange an 
appointment for an individual tour of our 
wonderful school. Come and see our 
Foundation children in action, whether it is 
in the Early Learning Centre, or during Art, 
Physical Education, Auslan, STEM, Music 
or Drama sessions. To make a booking 
please contact our school on 9728 2203.

We warmly welcome you to the 
Foundation 2025 Info Night.  

Wednesday 22nd of May 

7.00pm - 8.00pm 

@ Early Learning Centre 

This information night is for prospective 
parents who would like to find out more 
about Montrose Primary School and the 

wonderful educational programs,     
well-being focus and enrichment 

opportunities we offer. 

Our transition sessions are for enrolled 2025 Foundation students and 
are designed to give your child a nurturing and positive start to their 
school life.  

Session 1: Friday 11th October 

Session 2: Friday 25th October 

Session 3: Friday 8th November 

Session 4: Friday 22nd November 

All transition sessions will take place                                         
between 1.45pm-2.45pm. 

(Parents and children will meet at the Early Learning Centre for sign 
in and children will move to transition sessions in groups. Parents 
then pick up their child at 2.45pm from the Early Learning Centre) 

Wednesday 20th of November 

7.00pm - 8.00pm 

@ Early Learning Centre 

This information night is for parents 
of enrolled students.  

We will outline ways in which you 
can support your child’s transition 

to primary school as well as 
detailing preparations and 

processes for the start of the 
Foundation year. 

Tuesday 10th of December 

9.15am - 10.30am 

@ Early Learning Centre 

Your child will meet their teacher 
and classmates for 2024 in their 

new classroom!


